Due June 1 to GBPO P.O. Box 903, Greenwood, IN 46142 or the Band Office.

Note: A new form must be filled out each year.

Financial Assistance

A limited amount of money is available through the Greenwood Band Parent Organization to help those students who wish to participate in the band program but are having financial difficulties. If you are in need of assistance, fill out the information below and return this form to one of the band directors. All information will be kept confidential.

Student Name Parents' Names		
Phone	Work Phone	
I am proposing	g an alternate payment schedule.	
activities should be	payment plan as an amount/week resolved by the end of the 2023 ca resolved by May of 2024.)	or an amount/month. The total balance for fal lendar year and the total balance of spring
I will have trou	ble meeting the financial obligation	ns and I am requesting assistance.
Signature of parer	nt/legal guardian	Date